
 

 
 

Message from the Executive Headteacher 
 

 
 

We are very proud to be working as part of the Mowbray Education Trust. Our core purpose is to serve everyone who 
walks through the door, ensuring happiness and success now and in the future. 
 
It is our job to ensure students develop the knowledge, skills and life experiences to go on and lead successful lives 
and have a positive impact on the lives of people around them. 
 
“Children first” is a shared vision across John Ferneley and I really do believe that every person working at John 
Ferneley lives and breathes this! 
 
At John Ferneley College, our aim is for all students, irrespective of ability or need, to achieve to the best of their 
ability and go on to lead. 
 
This is an incredibly exciting and important time for John Ferneley College and I hope that you will wish to be part of 
this wonderful opportunity for our children. 
 
We are looking to appoint an ambitious and highly motivated Teacher to join our talented P.E team. As a team of 
staff, we will lead a truly inspiring learning experience, which will be exciting, fully inclusive and highly successful. 
Our young people will be encouraged to develop as individuals with an ability to articulate their learning and showcase 
their creativity and talent. We will not only lead our school to success but also model high aspiration and represent 
something good for the future so that our young people understand the world and how to change it for the better. 
 
If you are keen to find out more, then please contact Mrs N Teece (Secondary Lead) on: 
nteece@mowbrayeducation.org to arrange for an informal chat. 
 
I wish you every success, 
 
Christine Stansfield 

Executive Headteacher / CEO Trust 
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